
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To:          Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:   Department of Health 
Date:       Wednesday, 14 May 2025  
 
Health Minister provides update on government efforts to close HIV funding gap 
 
Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi will tomorrow (15 May ) convene a 
media briefing to provide an update on the progress made to mitigate the impact of 
funding withdrawal by US Government on the country`s response to HIV/AIDS and TB 
programme in South Africa. 
 
The media briefing will take place as follows:  
 
Date:   Thursday, 15 May 2025 
Time:   09h00   
Venue:  Ronnie Mamoepa Press Room, 1035 Frances Baard Street, Hatfield in 
Pretoria 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Sello Lediga 
Media Liaison Officer for the Minister of Health 
0823539859 
Sello.Lediga@health.gov.za  
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